
Gloria Dei Lutheran Church
DEI-LY LIGHT

OCTOBER 2024 NEWSLETTER
Dear Gloria Dei family,

This month there are some “red” moments. That means the altar parament-banner will be red, which
stands for the light and fire of the Holy Spirit.

We’ll invite everyone to wear something red on Reformation Sunday. On that day we celebrate how God
used Martin Luther to reform the church in many different ways, but certainly one way was the worship and
Bible being translated into the language people can read. On that Sunday, October 27, we will present Bibles
to children, special music with trumpet, fall festival - ”Trick or Trunk,” and of course, we’ll sing “A Mighty
Fortress.”

Martin Luther wrote the hymn “A Mighty Fortress” (Ein Feste Burg) as a meditation on Psalm 46, which begins:

God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble.

In vexing, trying times, it’s good to lean into that power - you’re not alone, God is with you, a community of
faith has your back, and God will find a way through.

Gratefully yours,

Pastor David R. Mattson

P.S. Two other “red” or at least exciting events to calendar are: Festival of St. Francis/Blessing of Pets on
Sunday, October 6, 5pm (Bring your pet for a brief prayer and blessing!); and Oktoberfest is one of the large
fellowship events put on by MGD (Men of Gloria Dei), Saturday, October 5, 5pm. Mark your calendar!
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MICHELLE LUM

MINISTER OF ART & MUSIC
It’s amazing what you can do with other people around you.

Visual art isn’t always a field that encourages collaboration, in fact many artists take
pride in being able to say they did an artwork themselves. There’s certainly merit in
doing your own work, but then you also face the limitations of your own abilities. One
person can only fold so much cellophane.

Music tends to be a little more collaborative, especially as a vocalist. Rarely do people
want to listen to a single, a cappella voice. It can be humbling to realize that you need help, but there’s also a
wonderful kind of energy that comes from collaboration. You can do so much more when you aren’t working
alone. As we have started up our sanctuary and handbell choirs, that has become especially apparent to me.
From our rehearsals to helping behind the scenes, we have some awesome things coming up and they are
only coming together with the work of many musicians here at Gloria Dei. Thanks to you all!

Whether you are in the music ministry or art ministry, I am grateful to work alongside you. And an open
invitation to anyone interested in joining: Do you make art? Play an instrument? Want to share your
creativity with the church? Send me a note! Here’s our October art and music activities:

Monthly Art Gathering - October 11th, 6:30pm, Bankson Hall. We continue with our Art and Theology
series, this time looking at the image of God and portraiture. We’ll also introduce our art project for
Christmas. Come join in the fun!

Sanctuary Choir - Rehearsals are Thursdays, 7:30-9pm in the sanctuary and we sing at Sunday morning
services. Many thanks to Steve Wade (trumpet) for joining us on Reformation Sunday this year.

Handbell Choir - Rehearsals are Thursdays, 6:30-7:30pm in the sanctuary. This month come hear us play at
both morning services on Sunday, October 6th and October 27th.

Interested in joining the art ministry email newsletter or a choir? Email michellelum@mygloriadei.org

THANKSLIVING!
Opportunity for those 70½ years and older - You can give any amount (maximum of $105,000) this year
from your IRA directly to Gloria Dei without having to pay income taxes on the money. Gifts of any value
$105,000 or less are eligible for this benefit. This popular gift option is called the IRA charitable rollover, or
qualified charitable distribution, or QCD. You pay no income taxes on the gift. The transfer generates neither
taxable income nor a tax deduction, so you benefit even if you do not itemize deductions. Since the gift
doesn't count as income, it can reduce your annual income. This may help lower your Medicare premiums
and decrease the amount of Social Security that is subject to tax. Something to consider!
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DEACON DANEEN PYSZ

GLORIA DEI SPIRITUAL CARE
● In case you missed the 90’s plus Birthday celebration, there are pictures of

our guests of honors at the end of the newsletter. We had fifteen birthday guests
ages 90 to 101! Thank you all who helped make it a great event.

● Prime Time Seniors are planning an outing event October 22 to the Mission
San Luis Rey, Oceanside. It includes museum admission, guided tour to areas not
open to the public with a docent, and a cafeteria style lunch in their 100 year old
dining room. In December, we will go to Roger’s Gardens, Corona del Mar. Details to
follow in the bulletin or at the Welcome Table.

New Ministries:
1. C.A.R.E. Comfort Appreciate Remember Empathize: sending birthday greetings and get well cards to
members.
2. Flower Power:Making bouquets from Sunday’s altar flowers on Monday to give to shut-ins, etc.
3. Laundry Love: Third Wednesday of the month, putting coins in the machines for clean clothes for those
who can’t afford it. This outreach is located in San Clemente. See the Welcome Table for more information.
4. Grief Healing: 13 week ministry to share and heal from our grief. Beginning October 3, 2024.
If the Spirit moves you towards these ministries, please let me know (Deacondaneen@mygloriadei.org or
949-493-3414) or sign up at the Welcome Table.
Your Servant in Christ, Deacon Daneen

EUCHARIST MINISTRY - Thanks to those who are involved in meeting with shut-ins, homebound,
hospitalized and bringing the Lord’s Supper and/or conversations and prayer. Thanks to Deacon Daneen
Pysz for leading this ministry. If you are interested in helping in this area, please call the office at
949-493-3414.

PRAYER - Another area Deacon Daneen will focus on is prayer ministries, such as prayer vigils, prayer hosts
(people willing to pray with people following worship), and other areas. If you have suggestions, please
speak with her. Watch the bulletin and newsletter for more details.

THE BIG NEWS
● OKTOBERFEST - This is one of the large fellowship events - great food, beer (other drinks), music, the

“Chicken Dance”, Costume Contest (traditional German), and this year, A Corn Hole Tournament.
Saturday, October 5, 5pm. $10/person. Children are free. (Service men and women are always free.)

● L&L (LUNCH AND LEARN) with ELCA Foundation Financial Advisor Lisa Higginbotham. Are you up to
day on all the new laws related to passing on your wealth to your family? Laws have changed. Come,
hear, and learn how estate planning can be a “win-win.” A win for your family (more money left to
them) and more money designated to Gloria Dei or other charities. Sunday, November 3, 11:30am.

● ALL SAINTS’ SUNDAY - November 3, we toll the bells for those saints who have finished their race on
earth. (If you would like someone mentioned, please fill out a form at the Welcome Table.) Also, there
will be a brief service of blessing at the Columbarium for people interred there, 9:30am.
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SUSIE BOLAND, CONGREGATIONAL LIFE DIRECTOR

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY
SUNDAY SCHOOL - Sunday School has begun and we have a great group of Sunday
School teachers!! Thank you so much for your time and attention to the kids of Gloria
Dei! Sunday School will be offered at the 8:30am and 10am services for the children
between the ages of 4 thru 5th grade.

SUNDAY SCHOOL REGISTRATION - If your child is 4 years old up through 5th grade and
will be attending Sunday School, please fill out a registration form. These can be found

on the website (mygloriadei.org), under the Sunday School tab, or hard copies are at the Welcome Table.

NURSERY - Available for babies to preschool age during both morning worship services. The nursery is
located in the preschool classroom directly across from the elevator. Please pick up a pager when signing in
with your child. The nursery will be open during summer months.

FELLOWSHIP/FRIENDSHIP(Congregation-wide Social and Friendship Events)

If you have questions or ideas for fellowship events, contact Susie Boland at fellowship@mygloriadei.org.

TRICK-OR-TRUNK - Sunday, October 27th, 4pm. This is a fun family event! Come out and park your
decorated car and pass out candy from your trunk! The In-n-Out truck will be serving burgers and we will
have an inflatable and games for the kids! And, of course, our costume parade and contest! We will even
have prizes for the best decorated car! Can’t wait to see you there for a “spooky” good time! Tickets will be
sold in advance, a week before at the Welcome Table, and also be available the evening of the event.

PRIMETIMERS (Seniors) - This is a group of seniors who meet for such things as fellowship, learning, service,
and more. All seniors are welcome! Questions, contact (deacondaneen@mygloriadei.org.)

WOMEN’S BOARD - This group meets on the second Saturday of the month at 9am in the conference room.
The next board meeting is October 12.
Women’s Upcoming Events:

● Fashion Show (December 7)
● Spring 1 Day Retreat: March 22, 2025

FAM HUNGER WALK - Sunday, October 13, 2pm. FAM (Family Assistance Ministry) is hosting their 37th
Annual Hunger Walk to combat & prevent hunger in the lives of those most vulnerable in our community.
Walk starts at the San Clemente Community Center & Ends at the San Clemente Pier Bowl. Register at
LoveFAM.org/events.

OTHER FELLOWSHIP EVENTS: MARK YOUR CALENDARS -

● Thanksgiving Eve pumpkin pie after service - November 27, 2024
● Alzheimer’s Lunch and Learn - January, 19, 2025
● Men’s Spring Training Retreat (March 7-9, 2025)
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PAIGE GULCK, YOUTH DIRECTOR

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT NEWS
CONFIRMATION: Sunday, October 6 and 20 at 11:15am in Bankson Hall. - Lunch will
be provided. Our year kick-offs talking about the birth of Jesus and early stories.
Pastor David, Deacon Daneen, and Youth Director Paige will be teaching classes this
year. Please reach out if you have any questions.

SENIOR HIGH SERVERS: Sunday, October 27
at 3:30pm Trick or Trunk needs to be set up
and we need high schoolers to run the
booths. Please let Paige know if you are
interested in helping out. Community service
hours are available for this event.

UPCOMING: Saturday, November 16 9:00am - 12:30pm Volunteering at the FAM San Clemente location.
Register for an account here: https://fam.vomo.org/invite/org/LOVEFAM sign up for your time here:
https://fam.vomo.org/org/lovefamorg

SHELLI PARAJECKAS, PRESCHOOL DIRECTOR

PRESCHOOL
Gloria Dei is a place where children play and pray!

October is a very busy month for preschool. Teachers are preparing the
children’s assessments now that school has been in session for over six weeks.
Preschool choir has begun with Michelle working with our students and they will
be singing in church next month. This month we are bringing back dance class
and Spanish class. We also have picture day and parent-teacher conferences.

However, the best part of October for our
preschoolers are all the science and sensory
experiences that come with the fall season;
gardening, pumpkins, seeds, leaves and spices.

Additionally, Trick or Trunk and our own
Preschool Halloween Parade and party day are
always a favorite for our students. It’s fall and we
are embracing it.
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RECENT FUN!
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GROWING TOGETHER!
(All things related to learning, Bible study, small groups, G.I.F.T. groups, education, Table Talk, etc.)

“THE BIBLE YEAR” (2024 Bible reading challenge!) - Finished up at the end of August! This all church event
had many people reading through the entire Bible and had Pastor David, Deacon Daneen, Dana Becker
leading the weekly study related to the readings. Watch for the next new Bible study offering in January.

G.I.F.T. (GROWING IN FAITH TOGETHER) BIBLE STUDY - Led by David & Susan Warneke & held in the
conference room, typically on the first Monday of the month, at 6:30pm. We are studying The Miracle of the
Scarlet Thread by Dr. Richard Booker & we meet on October 9 to review Chapter 7, The Passover. To join,
contact the church office 949-493-3414 or gloriadei@mygloriadei.org, so we can add you to the group.

HEART LIFTERS WOMEN’S STUDY - For all interested ladies, evening Bible Study offered on the 2nd & 4th
Tuesday each month at 6:30pm, social time & 7pm - 8pm, study time. Friendships, encouragement, prayer,
growing your faith, & fun are always open to interested women! They are studying The Women of the Bible
by Shannon Bream. They will meet October 8 at Ann St. Martin’s home & October 22 at the home of Donna
Combe. The meetings typically alternate, monthly, between the home of Donna Combe in San Clemente and
Ann St. Martin in Laguna Niguel. Sign-up at Welcome Table.

WOMEN’S WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY - Every Wednesday, 10am - Gloria Dei women (and friends) meet in
Knudson Hall. Study led by Pastor David or another staff person. All women are invited to join in!

MEN’S BREAKFAST BIBLE STUDY - Saturday, October 12, 8:30am. Pastor David and others lead this study.
Men volunteer to bring food (Let Pastor David know if you would like to help out.) All men are welcome.

WOMEN'S BOOK GROUP - RIOT (Reading Is Our Thing) meets the third Monday of each month at 2pm. The
group meets in Knudson Hall. The next meeting is October 21. They are reading Emma by Jane Austen. If
interested in the book club, contact Diane Kelly or contact the office at 949-493-3414.

MEN’S BOOK GROUP - Meets the last Tuesday of the month, 7pm at members' homes. Their next meeting is on
October 29 at 6:30pm. For information contact the church office.
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WELCOME TO OUR NEWMEMBERS!

Barbara Clancy

Michelle Nowroozi and Leila Jiron

Ashley Rhode

Bill & Kathy Sieck \

Karen Ungerman
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THANKSLIVING 2024-2025
In October, you’ll see piles and piles and piles of
Legos. Help yourself. Build something. Create
something, anything. Have fun. You’ll have to walk
around them to get into the Sanctuary!

Why? Because we’re all building something. And
because the excitement is building at Gloria Dei. And
we need everyone to help build the ministry of Gloria
Dei. Everyone has a piece (a lego) to play.

You can help us in 3 ways:

1. Fill out a 2025 PLEDGE CARD. They’ll be out on the
patio on Sunday, October 20. Please pray about it, fill
it out, and mail it back to the church or place it in an offering box. As you may know, pledges are an
important way the Church Council sets the new budget - what we can or cannot do is based on everyone’s
intent and what they write down on the pledge cards.

There are all sorts of online giving options - automatic withdrawal, credit card, venmo, zelle, etc. You can
find those options online here: www.mygloriadei.org/donate.

2. There’s also a TIME AND TALENT BROCHURE. Prayerfully consider where you might plug in. We need
everyone to find a place to volunteer. Fill out your “Time and Talent” online: mygloriadei.org/timeandtalent

OR place your completed brochure in the offering
boxes or mail it to the office.

3. ATTEND THE L&L (Lunch and Learn) with Lisa
Higginbotham from the ELCA Foundation - Sunday,
November 3, 11:30am. A great lunch and then this
brief time will be about Legacy Planning. Lisa will
update us on ways you can leave resources to Gloria
Dei while at the same time increase your giving to
heirs, a win-win. She will also cover new laws and ways
to give. Sign-up at the Welcome Table.

Thank you for helping us build the ministry of Gloria
Dei - Lego and Let God! Thank you for making this pledge for the future of Gloria Dei and for living out your
gratitude to the Lord, for the sake of the world.

Grab a handful of Legos and have some fun. Obviously this is an intergenerational sort of happening. We
can always do so much more together!
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DEI-LY SERVICE
(All things related to service, ministry, helping others, compassion, caring, loving, serving “the least of these”, etc.)

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY - This ministry invites people of all ages to join. They meet the first Saturday of the
month at 9am in Knudson Hall. They meet again on October 5. If you know of
someone in need of a shawl or would like more information, call Peggy
Johnson.

SERRA’S PANTRY - A volunteer opportunity in San Juan Capistrano
provides food to those in need. Interested Gloria Dei members serve at
Serra’s Pantry every third Saturday of the month at 8:30am, year round.
October 19 is the next volunteer opportunity. Please join us to help with
this important outreach.

THE QUILTING GROUP continues preparing all the quilts from home. The
quilts made by this group are provided to our newly baptized infants &
children. If interested in helping, please call the office or Donna Combe.

SOUTH COAST LITERACY COUNCIL: All-volunteer, nonprofit organization
whose mission is to assist adults in south Orange County to acquire
English language skills. Knudson Hall on Mondays, 10am - 12pm. Interested
in volunteering, contact gloriadei@mygloriadei or 949-493-3414. For
information, email Sharon Miller at esldanapoint@mygloriadei.org.

LOS ANGELITOS ORPHANAGE MINISTRY -
On August 25, we had a near perfect visit to the orphanage.

● Traffic was pretty light both ways.
● The weather was terrific.
● It was sunny & warm yet cooler than any day in

the last month.
● There was a light breeze.
● The kids were all healthy and so happy to see us.
● Thank you for your support and for your

generosity for the orphans and the orphanage.
● George from Corazon de Vida and Francesca (LA

Board Director) joined us.
● Our Gloria Dei group was fantastic and included one 1st timer.
● We had volunteers that picked up and returned the rental vans. YAY!
● The activities with the kids were awesome.

And we were very successful in bringing a lot of food and staples to support their
daily needs because of your kindness and generosity.
The van was overflowing with donations. GOD BLESS YOU!
In Christ Name, David & SusanWarneke

Next visit to Los Angelitos is to be determined. To learn more about this important
ministry, please contact Susan or David Warneke or the church office.
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DEI-LY DETAILS
ATTENDANCE (In-Person/Livestream)
9/1 291 9/8: 393 9/15: 334 9/22: 305 9/29: tbd

“SIMPLY GIVING” - Gloria Dei offers electronic giving on our website (mygloriadei.org), which allows you to
make donations on a scheduled, automatic basis. You can also make “one-time” special donations
electronically. Choose to donate from your checking account or by using your credit card, etc. Applications
are available at the Welcome Table or contact the church office at 949-493-3414 or
gloriadei@mygloriadei.org.

ELECTRONIC GIVING THROUGH VENMO - Download the app on your phone and make your donation to
@GloriaDei-DanaPoint (with a picture of our stained glass window overlooking the altar). Add where you
want it applied in the Venmo required “memo” section.

ELECTRONIC GIVING THROUGH ZELLE - gloriadei@mygloriadei.org. We have added ZELLE as another
secure giving option at Gloria Dei.

TEXT YOUR OFFERING - It is simple and safe (“text to give”, through Vanco) - text $ amount you want to give
to 949-356-5326. You will receive instructions on how to complete registration via a return text.

SANDSTONE BENCHES have now been etched with the names (and scripture) of people who gave gifts of
over $10,000. Thanks to these eleven families. If you would like to be a part of this fund (which goes to
reducing our mortgage), please contact Pastor David about details.

GLORIA DEI ENDOWMENT FUND - More people are requesting information about the Endowment Fund.
Call the office and speak with Pastor David for details or visit our website: www.mygloriadei.org/donate.
There, you will find the brochure. “What legacy will you leave?” Have you considered putting Gloria Dei in your
will? If you would like to leave a lasting gift to your church, please consider doing so.

THE COLUMBARIUM - The Columbarium is located in the upper canyon area in the Memorial Garden.
Please stop by to see it at your convenience. Several of our members are now interred in the Columbarium
and the ceremonies were beautiful family gatherings. Each niche holds two urns. Currently, 56 niches and 4
memorial plaques have been purchased. To reserve a niche for yourself or a loved one, please contact the
church office, 949-493-3414. For more information, please see our website: mygloriadei.org/columbarium.
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THANKS
Dear Daneen and All your Helpers,
The luncheon and celebration for 90+ and 100+ was fantastic. John and I enjoyed it so much and so did our
daughter, Diane. The teenagers were so great - so helpful! Video and entertainment was great…I even got a
prize!
Thanks so much,
John & Marj

Dear Gloria Dei Church,
The children of Los Angelitos appreciate your generous donation each
month and your kind support! The children were delighted to have the
Gloria Dei church members visit them this past weekend! Such love and
fun times were had by all.
With much appreciation,
Socorro and Jeff

Dear Members and Friends of Gloria Dei,
Pastor John Knudson entered into the Memory Unit at Freedom Village on Friday, September 13. This is a
new chapter of care for Pr. John. Marj Knudson continues to reside at their apartment at Freedom Village,
and she looks forward to worshiping with you at Gloria Dei. We thank you for your prayers and support over
the years.
Pr. John and Marj Knudson

Gloria Dei Family, Pastor David, Deacon Daneen & All,
Thank you for the lovely celebration of life for us over 90! The tributes were great, the games were fun, the
table decorations and muffins were a big hit! As you are aware, I watch Sunday services on the computer
and like to keep up with the church services. Again, thanks.
In Christ’s Love,
Dorothy Jacobson

Pastor David,
Thank you for allowing our church to host such a special birthday luncheon for our 90+ members. The
special “guests” felt so honored. Dorothy and Mary Pat couldn’t stop talking about how nice it was. Daneen
did a beautiful job of organizing. Bob & I are always proud to say we are members of Gloria Dei.
Bless You~
Bonny & Bob Gillespie

Dear Gloria Dei Lutheran Church,
We’re thrilled to share that you are among the most generous congregations in the ELCA! That’s right - Your
congregation is one of the most faithful supporters of our church’s ministries. We’re so glad to have this
opportunity to thank you for your dedication to sharing God’s boundless love with our neighbors, near & far.
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DEI-LY PRAYERS OF THE CHURCH
“Let us pray for the whole people of God in Christ Jesus and for all people according to their needs…”

HEALING - Blaine Johnson, Mary Lou Walters, Jean Meinholtz, Gwen Layritz, Gloria Roberts, Christina
Simpson, Jerry and Sharon Grady, John Burns, Sue Swenson, and Frances McFarland.

PRAYERS OF COMFORT for Bill Jonas & Kathy Martino as they mourn the loss of his stepmom, Teresa Jonas.
Prayers also for Mary Lou Walters and family as they mourn the passing of Denny Walters. Please pray for
Betty Prock and family as they mourn the passing of Betty’s nephew, Rodney Cutting.

PEACE AND SAFETY for all our service men and women serving around the world. We pray for peace and
justice in the Middle East and Ukraine.

FOR OUR MISSIONARY - Please keep Dorcas in your prayers for strength and peace.

PRAYER CHAIN REQUEST - To place a loved one on the Prayer Chain, call the church office at 949-493-3414.

DAILY DEVOTIONAL - “Christ in our Home” (October - December 2024), is available for pick up at the
Welcome Table on Sunday or at the church office. We also have copies in large print. Please call or email the
church office 949-493-3414 or gloriadei@mygloriadei.org if you would like to receive it another way.

DEI-LY DUTIES
OCTOBER 2024 VOLUNTEERS
Time & Talent assignments for (August 2024 - January 2025) were distributed in
July 2024, based on the form you filled out in Fall 2023. They were distributed via
email for most & traditional mail for those without email access. If you have
questions, call Carol Weinhardt at the office: 949-493-3414.

For other time & talent opportunities that don’t happen weekly, we will reach out
to you as needed. In addition, please watch for happenings in the bulletin or
opportunities listed at the Welcome Table.

GLORIA DEI LUTHERAN CHURCH AND PRESCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION

33501 Stonehill Drive, Dana Point, CA 92629
Church Office: (949) 493-3414; Fax: (949) 493-6479;
Preschool: (949) 493-3414 x209
Website: mygloriadei.org;
Email: gloriadei@mygloriadei.org
Facebook Page: Facebook.com/GloriaDeiDanaPoint

Pastor David R. Mattson pastordavid@mygloriadei.org
Minister of Art and Music Michelle Lum
michellelum@mygloriadei.org
Preschool Director Shelli Parajeckas preschool@mygloriadei.org
Administrative Assistant Carol Weinhardt
gloriadei@mygloriadei.org
Youth Director Paige Gulck youth@mygloriadei.org
Congregational Life Director Susie Boland
fellowship@mygloriadei.org
Deacon Daneen Pysz deacondaneen@mygloriadei.org
Pianist/Organist Micaela Lum pianist@mygloriadei.org
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OCTOBER 2024
(See Calendar on Website: http://www.mygloriadei.org/calendar-2/ )
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